
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

A. E. MORGAN

McGill university 

Montreal

September 14 
19 3 6

Dear Doctor Saxe,

Thank you for your letter of the 11th 
September, with a copy of your address before The 
International Association of Insurance Counsel,which 
I am very glad to have.

It was a pleasure to make your acquaintance 
last year and I «as sorry that I was not able to renew 
contacts in New York, but I hope that the time will 
come when this is possible.

Yours sincerely,

Doctor John Godfrey Saxe, 
102 Maiden Lane,
NE, YORK CITY.


